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 ●  The last day of preschool is next Tuesday, May 23 

 ○  Summer is almost here!! 

 ●  Preschool Family Survey 
 ○  Thanks so much to all who have taken the time to do this. 
 ○  If you haven’t already done so,  please  take a few  minutes to fill out this 

 survey and share your thoughts on how preschool went this year. We value 
 your input. 

 ○  Family Survey 

 ●  Preschool Graduation–Wednesday, May 24, 2023 
 ○  We will be having a preschool graduation for the kids who are moving up to 

 kindergarten 
 ○  Wednesday, May 24, 2023 

 ■  Classes will be divided into separate time slots in the AM 
 ●  9:00–Mrs. Gaskill and Mrs. Ripberger 
 ●  10:00--Mrs. Moulton & Miss Stefanie 
 ●  11:00–Mrs. Wright and Miss VanderYacht 

 ■  Each will last no more than about 30 minutes 
 ■  Will take place in the Preschool gym 

 ○  Graduating preschoolers should have received 2 forms…a permission slip to 
 be in a slideshow and an RSVP for how many people will attend. Please send 
 those back to your teacher ASAP. Thanks! 

 ○ Preschool Graduation.pdf

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1uKKk7xjbt234BZ3NQ-rYssXKDObCnVg8/view?usp=share_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1IENICh9U49snhGVqq-cwlGWhsVPvcMG-qFuSYIvGros/edit


 ●  Weekly Family Fun Activity 
 ○  Each week we will be sharing a fun and simple learning activity that you and 

 your child can do together 
 ○  This week’s activities are some last day of school activities that you and your 

 children could do together to make it extra special 
 ○  https://lakelandmom.com/last-day-of-school-ideas/ 
 ○  https://onemamasdailydrama.com/20-traditions-for-the-last-day-of-school/ 

 ●  Important Information Regarding Returning Preschool Students 
 ○  Returning preschool students do not have to re-enroll, they will roll up at the 

 end of the school year to another year of preschool. 
 ○  You will need to  update Final Forms when prompted  to do so by the district 

 at the end of the school year. All forms should be green. 
 ○  File of Hard Copy Forms for Parents 

 (  These have been updated for 2023-2024.) 
 ○  You will also need to  fill out form #2 and #5  in the  above packet of 

 hard-copy forms  for preschool.  Form #2  , the medical  form, must be current 
 for the entire school year. If you have a yearly appointment this summer, 
 please take it with you.  Form #5  is a required Poverty  Form. You do not have 
 to complete the other forms unless you did not complete them this school 
 year. It is ideal to get these into the office asap, but they must be returned by 
 the first day of school which is Monday, Aug 21, 2023. There is a purple 
 basket in the building lobby where you can leave completed forms all summer 
 or bring them to Open House. 

 ○  A calendar for the school year and the PS handbook are also in the file. 
 ○  Open House  for next school year will be Thursday,  August 17. There will 

 likely be an AM 10:00 session and a PM 1:00 session. Details to come with 
 class placements. New and returning students are welcome at Open House. 

 ○  Please remember your requests that were made on the Intentions form in 
 January for AM/PM and teachers are not guaranteed. We will try to get that 
 information out as early as possible, but it will be at least by the beginning of 
 August in an email from Final Forms. 

 ●  Questions? Concerns? Comments? 
 ○  Please feel free to email Traci Womack, Preschool Director at 

 traci.womack@bss.k12.oh.us  (email is the best way  to contact me since 
 I am typically only in Bellbrook on Tuesdays and Thursdays) 

 ○  You can also contact Miss Jenny in the preschool office at  937-848-5001 
 ext. 6902  jennifer.dreischarf@bss.k12.oh.us 
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